
Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist  Church

Our Church At Worship

March 11, 2017
 

Sabbath School
   

Song Service
Opening Hymn Sweet Hour of Prayer Hymn #478

Scripture Reading Matthew 18:19-20
Theme Prayer Partners Christine Bergen

Bible Study The Holy Spirit, the Word, and Prayer Joe Bergen

Divine Service
Welcome and Announcements Pastor Jason Williams

Music Interlude  Instrumental
Invocation Pastor Jason Williams

Hymn of Praise My Hope Is Built on Nothing Less Hymn #522
Scripture Reading Psalm 77:13 Selina McIntyre

Children’s Offering Ethan Smallwood
Children’s Time Elizabeth Williams

Offering Adventist World Radio Joe Bergen
Prayer Song           As We Come To You In Prayer Hymn #671

Morning Prayer Joe Bergen
Special Music To Be Announced

Sermon Pastor Jason Williams

The Sanctuary and You: 2. Does the Sanctuary Doctrine Matter?
Closing Hymn Just When I Need Him Most Hymn #512

Benediction Pastor Jason Williams
Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset:    This Week:   6:03 pm.          Next Week:   7:13 pm.

This  Sabbath:    Deacons / Ushers:         Bruce Smallwood & Lamonte Stagg
Next  Sabbath:   Sermon: Pastor David Boutcher         Offering: Church Budget

  Deacons / Ushers:          Howard Mugford & Roy French

Announcements
Happy Sabbath and Welcome to our worship services today. We are happy that we could all join
together to praise the Lord on this Sabbath day. A special welcome to any visitors joining us! 

“I enjoy your programs,” wrote a listener in Ethiopia. “In the community where I live, there are
very few Christians. That can tell you how much your radio programs are feeding us. I don’t belong
to any religious group, but after listening to your programs, I felt like I’ve known the truth. I want to
know if I can be baptized into the Seventh-day Adventist Church through correspondence.”  God
is using AWR’s broadcasts to carry His love directly into people’s hearts and homes. We invite you
to partner with AWR in this vital ministry by contributing generously to today’s offering. Thank you. 

If you didn’t receive a copy of last week’s bulletin insert regarding Mission Updates, please don’t
forget to take a look at the bulletin board to learn the details. 

If you haven’t picked up your copy of the recent ASK Prayer Journal, it is available today. 

Prayer Ministry - Prayer request cards from the prayer box will be prayed over this week.  

Please remember to set your clocks forward one hour tomorrow (Sunday), March 12, 2:00am !

Sunshine Band Schedule: This afternoon, March 11, 3:00pm @ Callingwood Downs. 

The Bay Roberts Adventurer Club meets tomorrow, March 12, from 11:00am to 1:00pm.  

Worship Committee Meeting: Tomorrow, March 12, at 11:45am here at the church. If you have
suggestions please speak with Pastor Jason. 

Prayer Meeting will take place on Tuesday evening, 6:30pm, prior to our Bible study time. Come
and seek the Lord together for guidance and blessing. 

“Foundations of the Faith” Bible Study presentation continues this Tuesday, at 7:00pm. Bring
your Bible and join us in study of God’s word continuing on the subject of “Sin and Salvation.” 

“Thunder in the Holy Land” small group Bible study takes place here at the Church on Thursday
evening, at 7:00pm. If you didn’t participate during our previous running of this study series in select
homes in our region, this is a great time to join and participate.  

Communion Services will be held during our worship time on Sabbath, March 25. 

A Regional Education Forum for the purpose of visioning toward the establishment of a Adventist
school in the Avalon Region is scheduled to take place on Sunday, March 26, at 10:00am at the
CBS Church. If you would like to see a new school established that could service our Avalon region
children and families, or you believe you can contribute in any way to this conversation, please plan
to come out and vision together. Please speak with Pastor Jason if you have any questions. 

Amalgamated Academy Breakfast Program Duty: March 27-31. 

NL Children’s Ministry Training Weekend - April 21-23. See information on the bulletin board. 

NL Speaker’s Bureau - Are you willing to be invited to other churches to share God’s word? Do
you desire training on how to become a better public speaker? Please speak to Pastor Jason. 

Community Food Bank - Don’t forget to share! Thank you.   

CHER Child Sponsorship - If you would like to contribute to our Church’s sponsorship of a child
overseas, please make your donation to “Community Services” on your envelope. 

Don’t forget to tell others about Living Word Radio -  www.livingwordradio.ca .  

Remember in Prayer:  Our 2017 Church ministries; our church leaders at all levels; our sick and
shut-in and grieving members and friends; our NL Board of Directors; for the Holy Spirit’s
outpouring among us and true revival in our hearts this year. 


